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30 March 2020 

 

Dear Year 7/8 Parents 

 

I am pleased to be able to let you know that we have enabled access to the Accelerated Reader facility 

from home.  Your son will be able to complete quizzes on the books that he is (hopefully) reading 

during this time (the sooner the better after the completion of each book) and we hope that this will 

motivate him to keep up his reading, with all its educational and well-being benefits. 

 

Ideally, your son can access the system as usual. He should: 

 Log onto the the VLE (google RGSHW VLE) using his School network password. 
 Select the Library Home Page and scroll down to ‘Year 7/8 Accelerated Reader’ 
 Enter his Accelerated Reader Username and password as usual.  It may be advisable to check 

that NumLock is not activated. 
 Take quizzes on any suitable books he has recently read 

If there are any problems with the process, please email me at library@rgshw.com, or ask him to do so. 

If he has forgotten his Accelerated Reader password, or inadvertently locks himself out, or just needs 

some reading advice, I am available to help. 

 

English classes may require the boys to read and quiz, so it would be good to check the process as soon 

as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jo Jones 

Librarian 
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